
From: Dietz, Kirk P
To: BrownScott, Jennifer; Sollmann, Lorenz; Thomas, Sue; Merluccio, Juliana; Columbus, Chris
Subject: FYI: Corps Public Notice
Date: Friday, December 7, 2018 8:19:54 AM

Hello!

Attached is a copy of the Corps' notice seeking comment regarding commercial tribal
shellfishing in Dungeness Bay.

-- 
Kirk P. Dietz
Washington Maritime National Wildlife Refuge Complex
715 Holgerson Road
Sequim, WA 98382

360-457-8451


